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February 7, 2013 
 
BY COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700, 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2013-0004 – OEB Development of a Standby Rates Policy for Load Displacement Generation – 
Hydro One Networks' Notice of Intention to Participate and Nomination.  
 

In response to the Ontario Energy Board's January 24, 2013 letter to licensed electricity distributors, and 
other interested parties, I am writing to indicate Hydro One Networks ("Hydro One") would be 
interested in participating in the Ontario Energy Board's Development of a Standby Rates Policy for 
Load Displacement Generation. 
 
Hydro One nominates Mr. Henry Andre, Manager of Transmission and Distribution Pricing, as its 
representative on the Load Displacement Generation Working Group the Board intends to establish.  Mr. 
Andre has technical expertise related to the methodologies and principles for cost allocation and rate 
design, and is familiar with the Board’s Cost Allocation Model for electricity distributors; having 
participated on a number of the Board’s working groups on these issues. He is also familiar with role of 
Load Displacement Generation (LDG) in meeting customers’ electricity demand, and will have the 
support of resources within Hydro One that are familiar with the operational characteristics of LDG and 
its potential impacts on the distribution system. 
 
Hydro One notes that it is not eligible for costs under the Board's Cost Award Guidelines. 
 



  
   

 
 
 

 
Hydro One requests that documents filed with the Board in this proceeding be served on Hydro One 
Networks as follows – 
 
Mr. Jamie Waller 
Sr. Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 
Address for personal service: 8th Floor, South Tower 
 483 Bay Street 
 Toronto, Ontario 
 M5G 2P5 
 
Address for mail service: 8th Floor, South Tower 
 483 Bay Street 
 Toronto, Ontario 
 M5G 2P5 
 
Telephone: 416-345-6948 
 
Fax: 416-345-5866 
 
Electronic Mail: regulatory@HydroOne.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 


